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PRESS NOTIFICATION

During departure phase of Haj — 2024 while travelling from Haj
House Bemina to Srinagar International Airport on 27th May, 2024 some
cash in Saudi Riyals was found by a Haj Pilgrim who handed over the
same to Haj Committee officials at Airport. Repeated announcements
were made at the Airport. Besides, some Saudi Riyals were also found in
Building No. 138 Aziziya (KSA). However, no claim was received till date
by this office in this regard

As such, any Haj Pilgrim(s) who have lost the cash, may
approach this office during office hours within weeks’ tj
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1. Joint Director Information, Kashmir with the request that the press
release may be given wide publicity.
2. Incharge Website, JKHC.



